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Michael K. Dane,
400 West 43 Street,
Apartment 44R,
New York, NY, 10036.

Dear Michael,

On behalf of the Jerome Robbins Dance Division | would like to thank you for the generous gift of your
book HomoAmerican.

As you probably know, the Dance Division is the proud home of the collections of Mikhail Baryshnikov,
Rudolf Nureyev and Alexandra Danilova as well as the Trocks archive so your autobiography will provide

wonderful enrichment to these primary materials.

We are pleased to add this title to our library. Thank you so much for your support of the jerome
Robbins Dance Division and I look forward to seeing you at the Library in the near future.

Best wishes,

Linda Murray

Curator

Jerome Robbins Dance Division
212-870-1655
lindamurray@nypl.org
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